
 

CITY OF KNOX 

101 W. WASHINGTON STREET 

KNOX, INDIANA  46534 

574-772-4553 

 

PRESS RELEASE 

 

      TO:  LOCAL NEWS MEDIA 

 

FROM:  MAYOR DENNIS ESTOK 

 

  DATE:  JUNE 27, 2025 

 

       RE:  CHANGE IN TRASH PICK-UP SCHEDULE – EAST SIDE ONLY 

 

The current trash and recycling calendar shows that July 4th is a holiday and that there 

will not be trash pick-up on Friday, July 4th for the east side of Highway 35.  There has 

been a change and crews will be collecting trash on Friday, July 4th.   Again, this change 

will only affect the EAST side of Highway 35. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact the Mayor’s office at 772-4553 or the Water 

Department at 772-3032. 
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